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Odessa Pan American Round Table has participated in numerous
activities since I became Director. Listed are the following Table's
activities: 2016-2017

Presentations on Costa Rica by Father Isidore Ochiabuto
Mexico by member Berta Garcia

Coumbia by Claudia Richards

Argentina by Dr. Moreno from the University of the Permian
Basin,

Scholarship Program - the Gladys Simpson Scholarship. We have
an annual Silent Auction to raise funds for this scholarship.




PART OF ODESSA REPORT

Picture #1: Our Table attended The Hispanic Heritage of Odessa luncheon
November 6, 2015, celebrating Veterans, First Responders and
Mexican Culture/Fashion Show and Day of the Dead.

Picture #2: State Director, Isabel G. Vezzetti, visited the PART of Odessa on
January 21, 2016.

Picture #3: The Gladys Simpson Scholarship was established at UT of the
Permian Basin. The PART of Odessa contributed $5,000.00 to this
scholarship in the memory of Gladys Simpson. Her family contributed
$15,000.00.

Picture #4: In January 2017, Odessa PART met at the Ellen Boel Art
Museum. Pictured are (I to r) Carol Horton, Mary Alice Ramos, Director
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